QUEEN ELIZABETH'S GRAMMAR, ALFORD

A Selective Academy

Station Road
ALFORD
Lincolnshire
LN13 9HY

T: 01507 462403

E: reception@queenelizabeths.co.uk W: http://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk

9 May 2017

Dear Parents

Congratulations to:

• The new Middle School Prefects who have been appointed, following voting by their forms are:

10C10S10TZoe DoyleRobert KempChar

Zoe DoyleRobert KempCharlize-Li ClarkToby MaddocksEvie LancasterCharlotte ElsonOlivia SimpsonIzzy LesterElla KerriganHolly Van Der HeydenOak Scotney-SpencerPoppy MarshallJosie WardRaif SmithArchie Rainbow

- Madeleine Cawkwell (7S), Laura Jeanes (7T) and Emie Mettam (8T) who have achieved their Platinum Merit Awards.
- Jacob Howarth (8S) and Connor Smith (8T) who have achieved their Silver Merit Awards.

Further to last week's information to **parents of Y11 and Y13** students, I confirm that you can access your child's individual timetable with precise start times via the intranet. For most exams there are briefings beforehand: 9.00 am for morning examinations and 1.30 pm for afternoon examinations. After half-term there will also be some compulsory revision lessons prior to examinations and I will give you final details of these next week.

As parents I am sure you will be aware, through media coverage, of the latest craze for children to have **fidget spinners**. Please can you ensure that your child does not bring them in to school.

I have attached an application form about a **High Flying Girls** event this summer. This is an exciting opportunity to give girls a taste of flying and the inspiration to take up careers in science and engineering. The event is run by Lincolnshire Gliding Club. A deposit of £5 is needed, although sponsorship may be available if we can submit applications by the end of this week. Please return forms and the deposit to the school office. The available dates are Sunday 28 May, Monday 29 May and Thursday 1 June (all during half-term).

Finally a reminder that the deadline for return of forms for the **Sports and Creativity Day** trips is next Friday 19 May.

Best wishes

Miss A Francis Headteacher

Middle School Prefects 2017-18

